
September 24, 2024 
 
To:  Campus Community 
 
Fr:  Alex Yao, Chief of Police  
 
2024 Notification of the Clery Act Annual Security & Fire Safety Report 
 
Pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 
Act (Clery Act), the 2024 Annual Security & Fire Safety Report is available for viewing at:  
 
http://www.police.ucsb.edu/asfsr 
 
The Annual Security & Fire Safety Report includes the following:  
 
 Information about crime prevention and reporting; emergency response and evacuation 

procedures; emergency notifications and timely warnings; alcohol, drug, and weapons 
policies; sexual violence prevention and response policies and procedures; and other 
campus safety topics. 

 Statistics for years 2021, 2022, and 2023 for crimes that occurred on the UC Santa Barbara 
campus, in certain off-campus buildings or property, and on public property within, or 
immediately adjacent to and accessible from, campus. 

 Information on fire safety policies and fire safety systems as well as statistics for years 2021, 
2022, and 2023 for fires that occurred in UC Santa Barbara on-campus student housing 
facilities.  

 
A hard copy of this report is available upon request by contacting the UC Santa Barbara Police 
Department at (805) 893-3446 or visiting Public Safety Building #574. 
  
Campus safety is a collaborative effort that involves the entire community. The University 
encourages victims, witnesses, and community members who are made aware of crimes to 
report all incidents to the UC Santa Barbara Police Department at (805) 893-3446.  
 
  
 


